
 

To commemorate Earth Day (April 22, 2018) and Arbor Day 
(April 27, 2018) the Shade Tree Commission planted three 

trees at Center Street Park and two at Metuchen High School.  

Neighborhood residents assisted with the Center Street 
Park planting of a Honey Locust, a Black Gum, and a Blue 

Spruce. 
At Metuchen High School, Principal Bruce 

Peragallo, Science Teacher  Mrs. Yoko 
Kato, and Paxton Jerscheid of the 

Maintenance Staff looked on as students 
from MHS Garden Club assisted with 

planting two trees, a Black Gum and a 
Honey Locust. 


